
 
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

(Circular Dated: 10/12/2018) 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
The winter vacation has to be utilized by the students to do extensive reading and quality time spent 
to enhance their abilities in the field of co-curricular activities. They are expected to keep in touch with 
the academics to help them perform better. 
 

1.  Winter Vacation 
 

Students of LKG to Class VIII will have winter vacation from Sunday, December 16, 2018 to 
Saturday, January 5, 2019. School will re-open on Sunday, January 6, 2019. 
 

Students of Class IX – XII will have winter vacation from Monday, December 24, 2018 to Saturday, 
January 5, 2019. School will re-open on Sunday, January 6, 2019. 

 

2. Post Mid Term and IInd Pre-Board Examination for Classes IX, X and XII will begin from 
Monday January 07, 2019. 

 
3.  Second Term Examination for  Classes  III  to  IX  will be held in March 2019 and the new 

academic year will begin from Wednesday, April 3, 2019.  
       
     Board Exams for Class X will be conducted as per AISSE March 2019 Date Sheet. 
            

Final Exam for Class XI will begin from Sunday, February 10, 2019 to Thursday,    
February 21, 2019, and the new academic year for Class XII (2019-20) will begin from 

Wednesday, March 6, 2019. 
 

 

4. School Fee Payment 
  

Parents who have paid the fees in Bank Muscat outlets are requested to submit copies of receipts  

to School accounts department. 
 

      All the fee payment to be made by February 20, 2019. 
 

5. Text Books for 2019-20 
  

Students who do not wish to buy the text books for the next academic year (2019-20) from the 
school should inform in writing to the School Accountant on or before 10th January, 2019. 

 

6.  School Monitored Safe Transport System 

 
     We would like to invite more students to use the School Monitored Safe Transport 

System. As a responsible institution, we are committed towards the safety of our 
children which is our prime concern and we appeal to you to join us in this effort in 
creating a safe environment for our children. We request you to kindly enroll your 
ward for the School Monitored Safe Transport System for the best interest of our 
children. The Consent Slip is available in Indian School Website. 

     For any enquiries, please contact Mr. Nobin M G, Administrative Officer, GSM : 99671891 

 
 

7. Christmas & New Year Greetings 
 

Members of the School Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the school wish all the 
students and their parents, 
 
 

“MERRY CHRISTMAS ”         &          “HAPPY NEW YEAR ” 
 
 

 
 
 
 

T R BROWN 
Principal 
 


